
 

 

 

 

Cross Party Group on Food 

Members and your data  
 
The Cross Party Group on Food benefits from a very broad and diverse 
membership. Any organisation or individual may apply to become a 
member of the Group. 
 
When you apply to become a member we will collect the following from 
you:  
 
Your name and e-mail address 
Your organisation and job title where applicable. 
 
You may also tell us if you have any areas of specific interest to the Group.  
 
We will use that information to tell you about forthcoming Cross Party 
Group meetings and, for security purposes, to share your names with 
Parliamentary staff who are given a list of attendees for those meetings.     
 
We will also use it to communicate with you about any other activities 
carried out by the Group. 
 
Names of members are listed on the Scottish Parliament’s website. Names 
of attendees of the meetings are listed in the minutes that are also made 
publicly available on the Scottish Parliament’s website.  
 
Details of members and meetings for this session can be found on the 
Scottish Parliament's website. 
 
We also include the names of members in the Group’s Annual Return 
which is published on the Scottish Parliament’s website. 
 
You can tell us at any time if you no longer wish to be a member and we 
will then delete your information. 
 
Any questions regarding the Group should be referred to Kirsty Tinsdale .  
 
For more general information about how FDF protects and stores data and 
your rights as browsers of our website please refer to the FDF privacy 
policy that can be found [here]. 
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